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August 22, 2023
-This Month's Meeting-

Community Learning Center (CLC)
401 East Diamond Street, Kendallville

Tuesday, August 22 - 7:00 p.m.
The 6-hour quilt by Joyce Griffiths

We welcome guests to our
meetings. You may visit our

website:
noblenimblethimbles.com
or follow Noble Nimble
Thimbles on facebook.



President - Julie Kessler juliakessler2016@gmail.com
Secretary - Becky Clark beclin56@gmail.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com
Newsletter - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com

2024 Quilt Show & Market

National Quilting
Day

Saturday, March 16,
2024

at the Community
Learning Center

Summer is almost over and already we
need to start preparing for next year!
Several very important Noble Nimble
Thimble activities are coming up. These
include National Quilting Day, our 2024
Challenge and our Annual Quilt Show and
Market. I am grateful to the members who
work very hard to make these activities
successful and represent our club well.
Happily, we have two people who are going
to manage the 2024 challenge. Now, we
need a chairperson for National Quilting
Day and one for the Quilt show. I strongly
encourage you to consider stepping up and
taking a turn at chairing one of these
events - we have a lot of good people with
experience who will guide and support
you. Please think seriously about this and
let me know if you can help.

Julie

President's Piece


